
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/18/2014 3:55:31 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, 

Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: SF Dig in - 25th & Diamond 

FYI 

Original Message 
From: I Redacted I 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 3:46 PM 
To: BAR GASJJpdate 
Subject: Re: SF Dig in - 25th & Diamond 

Update - Channel 5 arrived on site once line was secured. 

Redacted 

> On Feb 18,2014, at 3:43 PM, |Redacted | wrote: 
> 
> A contractor I Redacted I doing sewer work struck a 4" plastic main. SFFD evacuated some residences 
and a nearby school. Blow is stopped and school and residences allowed back. Four residential customers were 
interrupted on the main isolation. No businesses involved. 
> 
> 
> 

Redacted 
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